
The Buchan Heritage Society  -  JOE AITKEN 

We are saddened at the Buchan Heritage Society to hear of the passing of 

Joe Aitken. A very special Bothy Balladeer and a good friend to all who come 

to Strichen Festival each year in May, were he will be very sorely missed. 

The image of the mandatory waistcoat , the Heritage Mural behind and 

Yellow on the Broom from the Microphone will bring lasting memories. 

We send our heartfelt condolences to Pat and all the family and all his many 

friends. 

 


